
  
 
 

 
Together we can do it – ka taea e tatou – together we are able 

Phone: 06 7529733 *email: admin@mokau.school.nz * web: www.mokau.school.nz 
                      

8th December 2023 
 
Certificates 
This weeks we gave books to Pj, Ryan, 
Libby, Taylor, Daisy, Ella, Sadie, 
Remedy, 
 
School Photos 
We have been lucky to get a local 
photograher to take our school photos 
this is happening on Wednesday 13th at 
9am. 
 
  
Thank You  
We received as beautiful book for our 
school called “Ross the Cat”. Kerry 
Ordish from the Dressing Room in New 
Plymouth kicdly gifted this to us.  
 
 
Prize giving & Xmas concert 
We are hold this on the last day of term, 
15th December at the Mokau Hall. This 
will follow lunch starting at 1pm.Please 
come along and enjoy this with us carols 
and plays. 
 
Swimming Pool  
The swimming season is here and the 
children will be swimming everyday 
when the weather is right. The pool keys 
are now for sale for the season 
Season keys are $100 on return of the 
key at the end of Term 1 2024 you will 
get a $30 refund. You can purchase keys 
from the school office until the end of 
term 4 then you will have to ring the 
school phone number during the holidays 
to purchase 06 7529733 and then follow 
instructions. 
 
Dates to remember 
 
Dec 
11th-12th Senior Camp 
15th         Prize-giving @1pm 
15th           Last day of term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Fundraising  
 
The following items are available for 
purchase from the school office. 
Bags          $25 
Tea towels     $15 each or 2 for $25 
Picnic blanket    $30 
If you would like to buy some for xmas 
presents, please ring the school number 
067529733.  
 
 

 
 

Den & Prue Olde 
Thank you 
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